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Hearing scheduled on Pawnee County road closure

(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners have scheduled a public hearing to
receive input on a proposal to close a portion of 620 Avenue during their
December 17th meeting.

The hearing is set for Tuesday, January 14 at 10 o'clock.
Commissioners also approved the expenditure of $1,024 for the Pawnee County
portion of the 2020 Community based Juvenile Services Aid Grant that is shared

by Pawnee, Richardson, Johnson and Nemaha counties.

The next meeting of the Pawnee County Commissioners will be Tuesday,
December 31.
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